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         This filing relates to a planned merger between Belden Inc. ("Belden")
and Cable Design Technologies Corporation ("CDT") pursuant to the terms of an
Agreement and Plan of Merger, dated as of February 4, 2004 (the "Merger
Agreement"), among CDT, BC Merger Corp. and Belden. The Merger Agreement is on
file with the U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission (the "SEC") as an exhibit
to the Current Report on Form 8-K filed by Belden on February 5, 2004, and is
incorporated by reference into this filing.

[BELDEN LOGO]

IF YOU HAVE A QUESTION...

Your questions are important to us, and we want to answer them. If you have a
question about the Belden CDT merger:

     -   Ask your line manager, HR manager, or plant manager.
         They will be happy to answer your question if they can.

     -   Many questions do not have immediate answers. The answer might be "We
         don't know yet" or "It hasn't been decided." We intend to respond to
         all employee questions, even if all we can do is acknowledge that we
         don't have the answer yet.

     -   You may call the toll-free Employee Question Line, 888-235-3367. This
         is a voice mailbox where you can ask questions about the merger. We
         will provide occasional updates to employees summarizing the current
         questions and answers and other information as it becomes
         available--every Friday for the first few weeks, and less frequently
         later on. The updates will include your questions and answers and any
         other important information as it becomes available. The employee
         question line will be available for at least 6 months (February 5
         through August 5). After that, we'll evaluate whether we still need to
         keep it available.

Note, we still have our normal toll-free hotline for reporting any concerns
about accounting and financial control to the Audit Committee of the Board of
Directors, or for reporting any other concerns (1-866-292-8668).

/s/Cathy Staples
Cathy Staples
Vice President, Human Resources
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                           FORWARD-LOOKING STATEMENTS

         This filing contains, in addition to statements of historical fact,
certain forward-looking statements within the meaning of the Private Securities
Litigation Reform Act of 1995. These forward-looking statements involve risk and
uncertainty. Actual results could differ from those currently anticipated due to
a number of factors including those mentioned in documents filed with the SEC by
both Belden and CDT. Forward-looking statements are based on information
available to management at the time, and they involve judgments and estimates.
There can be no assurance as to the timing of the closing of the merger, or
whether the merger will close at all, or that the expected synergies and cost
savings will be realized. Factors that could cause results to differ from
expectations include the level of market demand for the products of the
companies, competitive pressures, economic conditions in the U.S. and other
countries where the companies operate, working capital needs, information
technology spending, the ability to achieve reductions in costs, price
fluctuations of raw materials and the potential unavailability thereof, foreign
currency fluctuations, technological obsolescence, environmental matters,
industry competition and other specific factors discussed in Belden's Annual
Report on Form 10-K filed with the SEC on March 14, 2003 and CDT's Annual Report
on Form 10-K filed with the SEC on October 29, 2003. Belden and CDT assume no
responsibility to update any forward-looking statements as a result of new
information or future developments.

                   ADDITIONAL INFORMATION AND WHERE TO FIND IT

         CDT intends to file with the SEC a registration statement on Form S-4
that will include a joint proxy statement/prospectus and other relevant
documents in connection with the proposed transaction. Investors and security
holders of CDT and Belden are urged to read the joint proxy statement/prospectus
and other relevant materials when they become available because they will
contain important information about CDT, Belden and the proposed transaction.
Investors and security holders may obtain a free copy of these materials (when
they are available) and other documents filed with the SEC at the SEC's Web site
at www.sec.gov. A free copy of the joint proxy statement/prospectus may also be
obtained (when it becomes available) from CDT at 1901 North Roselle Road,
Schaumburg, IL 60195 or Belden at 7701 Forsyth Boulevard, Suite 800, St. Louis,
MO 63105.

                        PARTICIPANTS IN THE TRANSACTION:

         CDT, Belden and their respective executive officers and directors may
be deemed to be participants in the solicitation of proxies from their
respective stockholders with respect to the proposed transaction. Information
about the directors and executive officers of CDT and their ownership of CDT
capital stock is set forth in the proxy statement for CDT's 2003 annual meeting
of stockholders. Information about the directors and executive officers of
Belden and their ownership of Belden capital stock is set forth in the proxy
statement for Belden's 2003 annual meeting of stockholders. Investors may obtain
additional information regarding the interests of such participants by reading
the joint proxy statement/prospectus when it becomes available.
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